
The AASA Advocacy team in our Washington, D.C.
office is here to assist you with any issues you
may have along the way.

"Dos and Don'ts" of Meeting with
Your Elected Officials

Discuss your company and facilities, including the number of employees, training
for new members, products manufactured, what your product means for
consumers, etc. 
Elaborate on your impact in the community, innovation, and place in the
aftermarket 
Be prepared to discuss repair restrictions you are currently seeing that are directly
impacting your products and what challenges you expect in the future. 
Ask how you can help the elected official push forward on Right to Repair
legislation and the REPAIR Act (H.R. 6570).
Admit what you don’t know; offer to follow up with further information or have an
AASA staff member follow up to answer any questions. 

Argue if presented with a different point of view 
Discuss politics or campaign fundraising 

Do: 

Don’t: 
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